
FREEDOM OF INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE NO: 11/21 
I write in connection with your request for information which was received by the Office of the 
Police & Crime Commissioner 4th February. I note you seek access to the following 
information: 
 
The request concerns the investment made by the Home Office into your district under the 
Safer Streets Fund, announced in July 2020. 
 
Please can you provide the following: 
1. All the LSOAs (lower super output areas) under your jurisdiction that the 
intervention area covers 
Leeds 032C and Bradford 027D. 
The following councils should have information about the model of camera that has been 
purchased using the Safer Streets Funds: Leeds City Council & Bradford Metropolitan 
District Council. 
 
2. The specification for CCTV that will be installed in these areas including: 
i) the model of camera 
We do not hold this information 
 
ii) a description of the camera 
Pan / tilt / zoom functionality 
 
iii) the number of cameras that will be installed 
Leeds 3 x temp (6 months) - Bradford 1 x Perm. 
 
If you consider that your request for information has not been handled properly, you can ask 
for an internal review of our decision. I have attached a copy of our appeals policy which 
explains how to submit an appeal and who will consider it. You can also complain to the 
Information Commissioner's Office via their website https://ico.org.uk/make-a-
complaint/official-information-concerns-report/official-information-concern/ or by telephone 
on 0303 123 1113, although please note they would usually expect you to have gone 
through our internal review procedure before contacting them. 
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